## Cycle Hamilton Project 529 Sticker Request

Hi,

As I am sure both of you are aware bike theft continues to be a problem in Hamilton. A couple of years ago there was an ask to the City to join Project 529. Hamilton Police came up with their own bike registry. Not everyone feels comfortable signing up with the police and they seem to ask for a lot of information.

I have researched both Project 529 and Bike Index and have found that Bike Index offers their Tamper Proof stickers for \$5 US plus shipping. Cycle Hamilton is now a partner organization. What I am asking for is \$300 to bulk order 55-60 stickers and Cycle Hamilton through our volunteer advocacy team will help register people's bikes. This is a one time to seed funding and the money we collect will go right back into purchasing more of the tamper proof stickers.

Co-Chair Cycle Hamilton
Cycle Hamilton Volunteer Advocacy Team